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I have published this work and entitled it, In Gratitude: Voices of Peace
and Prayer, on behalf of The Oxford Foundation and Oxfordshire's

Faith Communities, as a Special Edition on the retirement of Sir
Tim Stevenson, KCVO OBE CStJ, Her Majesty's Lord-Lieutenant of

Oxfordshire. It was presented to Sir Tim Stevenson on the 
28th July 2021.

 
This is a unique collection that brings together, first, messages of

thanks and appreciation, from faith  and community leaders  in the
county; second, the texts of the ‘United for Peace’ Multi-Faith

services, that The Oxford  Foundation has held across the country
and  which Sir Tim has supported so wholeheartedly; third, the

collection of Oxfordshire virtual Multi-Faith services; fourth, the
Thanksgiving Multi-Faith Service in memory of His Royal Highness

The Prince Philip, Duke of Edinburgh. In sum, some 240 pages of
moving and powerful messages, prayers and memorable pictures,

from some of the most beautiful venues in the country.
 

Cost per copy is £20. You can place your order by clicking HERE
 
 

https://www.paypal.com/instantcommerce/checkout/RZUF5BBHHDQGQ

